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State

Transportation Committee Hearings

Yesterday we learned that Assembly Member Jenny Oropeza, Chairperson of Transportation Committee, will hold a special hearing on March 26st, 10 AM at the MTA Gateway Building.  The hearing will discuss issues related to soaring gasoline prices.  In addition, the Senate Transportation Committee, Senate Budget Subcommittee 4 and the Los Angeles City Council Transportation Committee will also hold a special hearing at 2PM.  The subject of the hearing will be the impacts of state transportation funding reductions and budget proposals on the Los Angeles Region.

If you have questions or concerning this State Brief please contact Michael Turner, Government Relations Manger, at (213) 922-2122 or Kimberly Yu, Government Relations Officer, at (213) 922-4145.
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